
 

Hello everyone! 
 
This is just a friendly reminder that our first two Town Halls are happening this week! Feel free 
to join us to learn more about our transition to ChapterSpot as we answer questions and offer 
further direction. Here are the dates and times of our Town Halls this week for your 
convenience: 
 

• Tuesday, November 5 @ 6pm CST (For Collegiates) 
• Tuesday, November 5 @ 7:30pm CST (For Alumni) 
• Thursday, November 7 @ 10am CST (For Alumni) 

 
Please remember to click on the link, share your contact information and click submit so you will 
receive the direct Zoom link to the Town Hall. We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Best, 
AGR ChapterSpot Transition Team 
 


